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NOTICE

The access from Marsh Lane (across the field) has been blocked for some time now.

The Parish Council need your support in trying to get this walk made a designated Public Right of Way.

Please contact Jane on 01502 712658 or 33 Kings Dam, Gillingham, to obtain a form to give your information regarding the historical use of this path and to help the Right of Way application process proceed.

Without public support this path, giving access to the River, will undoubtedly be closed to the public.

Julia Punt

Clerk to

Gillingham Parish Council
5th July 2017

